
 

 

 

 

Information for 2021 

Foundation Students 
 

We are ready for our 2021 

Foundation students! 

As you know, no matter what 

experiences children have had at their 

Pre-School this year, they will have 

developed a range of skills and 

abilities that form the basis for further 

learning and teaching.  

 

At Roberts McCubbin Primary School 

we are ready to welcome our new 

Foundation students in 2021.  

 

We are committed to working with you 

to ensure that your child makes a 

positive transition to Roberts McCubbin 

Primary School. 

 

 

Come and Play  

Playgroup 

 
For 0-6 Year Olds 

 

 

NOW VIA our Website 

 

Please join us weekly 

for Playgroup sessions 

designed by Lisa  
 

 

 

https://robmacps.vic.edu.au/ 

 

 

 

School Tours 

 

NOW VIRTUAL  

via WEBEX  

with the Principal 

 

 

Please call the office on 

9890 2372 to make an 

appointment 

 

 

 

Pre School Visits 

 

Junior Foundation staff will visit pre-

school centres to continue 

developing our strong relationship 

we have with each of them.   



Term 4 

 

 

Foundation Information  

Evening 
 

Monday October 26th 

6.30 via WEBEX 

 
Please join us to discover learning at 

RMPS and supporting a POSITIVE 

START TO SCHOOL for your child. 

 

The Term 1 program in 2021 will be 

planned to accommodate the social 

and emotional needs of your child as 

well as the academic. It is our core 

business to support children at 

different stages of their learning as 

they commence their first year of 

school. 
 

 

 

 

Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stepping Up Sessions 
VIRTUAL 

 

Please look for the link              

on our website: 

https://robmacps.vic.edu.au/ 

 

Students can participate in 

these sessions with one of our 

specialists teachers in :  

 

 Phys Ed– Mr F 

 

 Art– Ms Cassidy 

 

 Robotics– Ms Brown & 

 

 Performing Arts– Ms Cheung 

Term 4 

 

 

 

Meet your 2021 Teacher 
 

 

Monday December 

14th 

9.10-10.10am 
 

 

Hopefully, with improved COVID 

restrictions, the 2021 Foundation 

Students will spend the morning 

with their 2021 class teacher and 

peers in their new classroom on 

this day.   

 


